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Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources

Chair Sen Michael Dembrow and committee members
Sen Prozanski is my representative.

I.m dumbfounded that a bill this complex would be presented during a short session, the
complexity and the controversy is enough to stay this piece of legislation till the next full
session.

I'm 75 and retired on a small farm. Having been a Gardner and licensed Lanndscape
contractor, I'm familiar with working with the changes in climate that we must adjust and
adapt to, 

I've been through, its gonna be an ice age and now I've been through the Global Warming
Hoax, that had predictions that never happened! Only a fool would fall for such nonsense as it
already has been shown that the Computer models for the infamous Hockey Stick had missing
information, Garbage In - Garbage Out!

Why in heavens name would you put the Citizens of Oregon through painful taxation for little
or no fruit, as we have already lowered Greenhouse emission without resorting to extortion?

It has been clear that anything we do will not make a hill of beans to climate change except
make the rich richer and the poor poorer. 

Let this legislation wait until the next session and save everyone a big headache.

Thank you,

Bob Sowdon
Cottage Grove
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